
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUPERFAST FERRIES PURSUES NETWORK OPTIMIZATION 
 
 
In response to market demand and pursuing European network optimization, 
Superfast Ferries wishes to announce that effective 10th November, 2005, its 
Germany-Finland routes will be operated with three Superfast ferries, Superfast VII, 
Superfast VIII and Superfast IX and two RoRo ships. 
 
As of 8th November, 2005, the Superfast Ferries Scotland-Belgium service in the 
North Sea, will be operated with Superfast X. 
 
Superfast Ferries maintains a leading position among ferry operators in the European 
ferry market with a strong presence in the Greece-Italy, Germany-Finland and 
Scotland-Belgium routes, with a modern fleet consisting of uniquely designed fast 
Ro-Pax ferries. 
 

Voula, 19th October, 2005 
 


